M Gma" Marion Satherley <marionawayfromhome@gmail.com>

FW: Update on parking changes.

1 message

Jane Park <Jane.Park@tasman.govt.nz> Tue, Feb 15, 2022 at 8:50 AM
To: Amai Thomson <cm@teatiawatrust.co.nz>, Amanda Brett - Tamaha Sea Scouts Group <amandaben27@gmail.com>, Anaru Stevens
<andrew@ngati-tama.iwi.nz>, Andrew Butler - Mapua Boat Club <andrewbutler1974@gmail.com>, Anne Turley <Anne.Turley@tasman.govt.nz>,
Barney Thomas <barney.thomas@ngatirarua.iwi.nz>, Christina Ewing <Christina.Ewing@tasman.govt.nz>, David Loe <dbloe1@gmail.com>,
Marion Satherley <marionawayfromhome@gmail.com>, Mike Kininmonth <warm_sand@xtra.co.nz>, Nick Chin <nick.chin@tasman.govt.nz>,
Richard Hollier <Richard.Hollier@tasman.govt.nz>, Shane Graham <shane.graham@ngatirarua.iwi.nz>, Shane Pene <boofpene67@gmail.com>,
Tracey Cleary <dantrace17@outlook.com>

Good morning Everyone,

Please see below a response to Cr Anne Turley regarding the road markings for the parking changes around the Mapua Wharf
area.

Kind regards,

Jane Park

Kia ora Anne
Thanks for the chat today. Please find below update for your meeting tonight.

I have confirmed with Jamie that these 3x parks will be changed to motorcycle. Originally when we were trying to get it all
marked up before Xmas there was just some concerns that we were losing 3x carparks in such a busy area, but as it is strongly
supported by FENZ and the Mapua Waterfront and Community Association we will proceed as requested.

| have talked to Downer about why not all the markings have been installed and they advised that most of the no-stopping has
been installed, bar some of the areas where there were cars parked. They have been trying to get back and complete but the
weather has been holding that up. Their B-type machine is also currently in the shop getting repaired, may not be back until early
next week.

As soon as the machine is back up and running we will go out and finish all of this off, including the motor cycle parks.

In relation to the requested changes to the area near the Mapua Medical Centre, | will be running a proposed plan by Mike VE
this week —once approved, this will then go out for consultation with affected residents/business owners.

At this stage the date for the next Council meeting when the proposed changes will go for approval is the 7 April.
If you have any more questions or need further information for tonight's meeting feel free to give me a call.

Nga mihi nui

Megan



Megan Bell | Community Infrastructure
Road Safety Co-ordinator

Extension 751 | DDI +64 3 543 8551

Jane Park

Reserves & Facilities Administrator

DDI +64 3 543 8468 | Mobile +64 27 272 1075 | Jane.Park@tasman.govt.nz
Private Bag 4, Richmond 7050, NZ
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